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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-228-1374 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Richard Burr 
U.S. Senate 
217 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC  20510 
 
Dear Senator Burr: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-228-2563 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Kay Hagan 
U.S. Senate 
521 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC  20510 
 
Dear Senator Hagan: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-3354 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable G.K. Butterfield 
U.S. House of Representatives 
413 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Butterfield: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-5662 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Bob Etheridge 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1533 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Etheridge: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-3286 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Walter Jones 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2333 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Jones: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-2014 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable David Price 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2162 Rayburn Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Price: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-2995 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Virginia Foxx 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1230 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Foxx: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-8611 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Howard Coble 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2468 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515-3306 
 
Dear Representative Coble: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-5773 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Mike McIntyre 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2437 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative McIntyre: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-4036 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Larry Kissell 
U.S. House of Representatives 
512 Cannon HOB 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Kissell: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-3389 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Sue Myrick 
U.S. House of Representatives 
230 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Myrick: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-0316 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Patrick McHenry 
U.S. House of Representatives 
224 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative McHenry: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-226-6422 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Heath Shuler 
U.S. House of Representatives 
422 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Shuler: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-1512 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable Mel Watt 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2304 Rayburn HOB 
Washington, DC  20515-3312 
 
Dear Representative Watt: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  
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FAX TRANSMISSION:  202-225-0181 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
The Honorable R. Bradley Miller 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1127 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Miller: 
 
North Carolina is slated to lose $249 million of unspent Federal Highway Program 
funding effective September 29, 2009 if Congress does not act before then.  
SAFETEA-LU, which expires September 30, 2009, includes a provision for a major 
rescission of Federal High Highway Funds.  If no action is taken the rescission will lead 
to a major reduction in otherwise available federal highway funds across the nation ($8.7 
billion would be cut nationally).  This will have very negative impact on Cities, MPOs 
and the State DOT in North Carolina and across the nation. 
 
This loss will affect all federal highway funding programs and represents a 27 percent 
reduction in North Carolina’s annual federal highway fund appropriation.  In addition, the 
funds also encompass the STP DA funds that are directed at urbanized areas over 
200,000.  That would directly undermine the hard work that state, local, and MPO 
officials have put into the timely implementation of ARRA funded projects.  Given the 
weakened state of the economy and the proven benefits of targeted infrastructure 
investment, this would be a very bad time for a rescission. 
 
In addition to cutting highway funding across the board, the rescission would reduce the 
ability of MPO and Local officials to use flexible funds to meet key transportation needs 
in and to plan for future transportation needs.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need more information. I sincerely hope 
you will be able to urge Congress to act now to eliminate the rescission before September 
29, 2009. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Scott Padgett 
Mayor 
JSP/plf

 

Mayor’s Office 
Phone (704) 920-5215  Fax (704) 786-7068  


